Brenwynne Grigg

From: Terry Hoskinson

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 12:50 PM

To: Borough Assembly; Economic Stabilization
Subject: JOS

EXTERNAL E-MAIL: BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING FILES OR FOLLOWING LINKS

Economic Stabilization Task Force,

Thank you for suggesting the employment opportunity, Juneau Outdoor Service (JOS). This is the first expenditure of
Cares money that I've heard of that not only addresses a loss in our society (jobs), but offers a positive improvement for
our community by taking advantage of the once in a lifetime opportunity to repair our trails without having to deal with
normal summertime traffic.

| hope the assembly will authorize this expenditure and the creation of the JOS program.

Terry Hoskinson






